Monique Eade

From: Dave Doake

Sent: Saturday, 20 July 2019 5:04 PM

To: submission Mailbox

Subject: Freedom Camping Amendment

I wish to submit my support for the amended changes to Freedom Camping zones in Hanmer Springs as now proposed by the HDC.

My reason for wanting the Hanmer sites removed from the town centre are clear and simple,

- 1. both these sites (Chisolm Crescent and by the War memorial) are 'parking spaces' not 'camping places'.
- 2. The new recommended site for Hanmer being out by the river that comes complete with its stunning vista, peaceful rural ambiance and away from the urban hustle and bustle, is far more aligned to the true fundamental basis of what 'camping' in NZ's great outdoors should look like, feel like and sound like.

I would like to thank the HDC for the active listening, thoughtful review and consideration and the recommended amendments they have bought to this contentious issue as they pertain to my home town of Hanmer Springs.

Yours sincerely, Dave Doake